
 
 

Mayor and Members of the City Council 

STAFF REPORT 
For the Meeting of April 14, 2025 

Title/Subject 

Discussion of potential adult business regulations 

Summary and Background 

The city council directed staff to gather information regarding potential regulation of adult 
businesses at the February 24 regular council meeting.  The regulatory environment for this 
type of business is not standardized statewide.  In addition to research by planning and legal 
staff, we are also utilizing outside counsel to provide advice and additional case law research.  
Information for discussion will be provided at this meeting but additional information from 
outside counsel will be forthcoming at a later date. 

Tie-In to Council Goals 

N/A.  Research is taking place by motion of the city council. 

Fiscal Information 

N/A.  Preparing regulatory ordinances will require additional staff time and legal assistance. 

Alternatives and Recommendation 

Alternatives  

This presentation is for background only.  No alternatives are presented at this time. 

Recommended Action/Motion 

No motion is proposed.  The city council may choose to discuss and request further action 
from staff for a future meeting. 

Submitted By:  

Clinton Spencer, Planning Director 


